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Wednesday 19th March 2025 

 
CRABTREE FARM ANNUAL EASTER EGG COMPETITION 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As usual, this year Crabtree Farm Primary School will be running their annual Easter Egg 
Competition.  If you would like to enter, please bring your decorated hard-boiled eggs into 
school on Monday 24th March 2025. Your child will also be given the option to decorate a 
paper Easter Egg as an alternative, which will need to be handed in at the same time. The 
paper eggs will be judged alongside the decorated eggs and will not be given separate 
prizes. 
 
Each class will have a 1st and 2nd prize, along with two overall winners from each phase in 
school (EYFS, KS1, Lower KS2 and Upper KS2). 
 
The judging will be carried out on Wednesday 26th March and the winners will be 
announced on Friday 4th April during our Superstars assembly. 
 
The competition is open to all children in the school. Please support your child in having a 
go at this fun activity! We look forward to seeing some of the children’s creative ideas.  
 
If you have any questions, please ask your child’s teacher.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Marshall and the Parents’ Group Team.  
 

Head Teacher: Miss Lorna Haskey 
 

School Office Telephone: 0115 9155 737 
Email: admin@crabtreefarm.nottingham.sch.uk 

Website: www.crabtreefarmprimary.com 
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